



## MANOR MATTERS



January 2016—Doings & Details



Haven Manor Hickman 730 Larkspur Drive Hickman, NE 68372-9514

Phone: (402) 792-3088 Fax: (402) 792-3055

Email: info@havenmanor.com

Check out our website www.havenmanor.com

## **ADMINISTRATION**

Facility Administrator Angela McNabb

Facility Manager Valerie Gage

Owners
Rod Laucomer
Dan Kubr \_













Well, here we are—saying "goodbye" to December. My did it go by *fast!* We were busy looking for the elf that Lynda introduced to us as well as writing Christmas cards to soldiers, celebrating resident birthdays (enjoying a performance by *Fine Wine*), decorating Christmas cookies, crafting and playing BINGO. We also enjoyed the *Windy River Dulcimers*, and carolers from the Norris Eighth grade choir and a Boy Scout Troop.

We kept busy in the Craft Club making snowmen out of doilies, popsicle stick Christmas trees, paper stocking decorated with buttons, "snow globes" and cutting paper snowflakes. Many of these items were used in decorating the facility!

Christmas day we enjoyed dinner and opened gifts from Santa and some from students in the after-school program at Norris Elementary.

We rang in the New Year with a party and music from Klassic Kountry Entertainment. I would like to wish you all a blessed 2016!

We're starting a new year and I thought now would be a good time for some minor changes. We will still have BINGO twice a week and I will try to keep that on Tuesdays and Thursdays. However, the have been some scheduling conflicts with entertainers for resident birthday parties— so they won't ALWAYS be on the first Friday of the month. In January we will celebrate resident birthdays on Tuesday (the 5th).

Craft Club will now be on Tuesday and <u>Friday</u> mornings so there are fewer conflicts with the hairdresser. Be sure to watch the calendars for changes!

I am also going to try what I call "Puzzle People". This time is set for 2pm on Fridays. We will work on a puzzle as a group or I can work one-on-one if you are stuck with one you're working on.

Shopping trips are scheduled—(weather permitting) <u>and</u> <u>limited to ONE car.</u> Sign up soon if you want to go.

## —-PROGRESSIVE BINGO— December WINNERS

Charles, Betty, Pauline, Rose, George, Bill & Esther!

**CONGRATULATIONS!** 

Don't forget to pick up a new card.



Bible Corner ... From God's WORD: The blessings of the Lord be upon you. PSALM 129:8



